
From: Dietrich, William
Sent: 9/17/2012 12:47:51 PM

RedactedSimon, Jason (iason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov);To:
Redacted

Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)j Redact

Cc:

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E's response — Energy Division Data Request Regarding Tehachapi

Redact

Please provide Energy Division with the data request response, albeit without those few projects, today.

Please provide a revised version with the missing data tomorrow.

Thank you very much.

Best regards,

Bill Dietrich

From: I Redacted_____ __________________ _
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2012 11:26 AM
To: Simon, Jason; Dietrich, William __________
Cc: Allen, Meredith; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Redacted 
Subject: Energy Division Data Request Regarding Tehachapi

Jason and William -

PG&E is currently working on completing Energy Division's data request regarding Tehachapi 
Renewable Transmission Project. However, we are still waiting for some information from SCE 
regarding a few projects. Would it be possible for PG&E to submit this response tomorrow (assuming 
we get the necessary information from SCE later today or early tomorrow)?

Thank you,

SB GT&S 0325279

mailto:iason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov


Redacted

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/

SB GT&S 0325280
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